
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  September 15, 2021 

Subject: Sergeant Promotional Process 
 
Chief Antoine will provide a memo with a recommendation for selection of the new Sergeant as a 
handout at the dais on Monday, September 20, 2021.  He will have the process finalized at that 
point. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 
 
  



 


